June 2022 Newsletter

I hope everyone is having a safe and enjoyable summer. Our golf course has
recovered very nicely from our first aerification and verticutting of the summer, thanks
to the summer rains working their magic! If any of you want to come back this summer,
tee times are abundant, and the reciprocals are amazing.

The MGA schedule is complete for the 2022/2023 calendar year and is attached. It
is also on the Lexington website under MGA.

You MGA Executive Committee has decided, along with the pro shop, to run 2
shotgun starts for the entire season. This will allow the greatest number of players to
participate. During the times when daylight is at a minimum, the Pro Shop will put as
many players in the morning shotgun as possible first.

The food and beverage department has said they will continue to have lunch on
the patio on our MGA Wednesday as long as we support it.

Please stay safe and healthy this summer, and we all hope to see you in the fall!
Your Executive Committee

Ed Catalano - bigeddiethefish@msn.com
Denny Taylor - dtay9161@gmail.com
Jack Fenwick - mjhencke@aol.com

Dale Kroft - jodoc.dale@comcast.net
Larry Voit - larryvoit@att.net



